
The Link Lunch Group volunteers all agreed to wind up the group whilst Covid -19 was preventing us organizing 
monthly lunches in the village hall. We donated surplus funds to West Villa £180.00 and F.I.N.D £180.00. 
 
We hope to restart in September 2021 if there is support from villagers and volunteers 
 
Veronica Howe 
Link Lunch Club 

 


